Hi  P3SH
Morning boys and girls, I hope you enjoyed the Bank Holiday Weekend and the Attendance Tea Party. I have seen some of your tea party pictures and they look fabulous.  If you haven’t already sent them in please do, I miss seeing all your little faces.  
In literacy this week we are continuing with our important spellings, our list today is Numbers, I attached our new lists and some Look, Cover, Write, Check sheets last week.  For your grammar task this week use the Nelson Grammar booklet, choose something you would like to go over.  In the Comprehension Booklet you should be working on the Clowns activity this week (pages 18 & 19).  I hope you have been able to do some reading this week.  Don’t forget about your Wednesday writing in the ‘Write about the Picture’ Booklet – if you jumped past the Christmas Tree Story last week your next story is Autumn Leaves
In Number work we are continuing ‘Tens & Units’ addition please see additional instructions I have attached. You should be starting page 66/67 this week in Mental Maths.  I hope you have been able to do some of the Measures Booklet.
For TWAU this week we are going to focus on one particular type of Minibeast the ‘Spider’.  The Spider is not an insect as it has 2 body parts and 8 legs, they belong to the Arachnid Family of Minibeasts.   I have included an Amazing Facts Spider Powerpoint, a labelling sheet identifying the parts of the Spider (answers included), there is also a Spider Life Cycle Powerpoint and Cut & Stick page.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]It’s lovely to see some of you have signed up for the Healthy Kidz Virtual Sports Day, check out our Facebook page for more information.  You are doing so well with all your activities.  Keep up the good work!
Don’t forget to keep in touch, get Mum or Dad to email me info@braidsideintegratedps.ballymena.ni.sch.uk .
Please remember just do what you can.  If you are behind or ahead of what I have suggested, don’t worry just work at your pace.

Missing you all, Stay safe!
Miss Hart
